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In these days of business consolidations, one company can sometimes make a  wide variety of
unrelated products.

  

The same is true with government agencies.  In La Crosse County, services for  children with
physical disabilities and for people with substance abuse problems  are provided by a mental
health department.  Agency head Matt Strittmater says  the long-time name of his office...Mental
Health Recovery Services...doesn't quite fit any more.

  

  

So the M-H-R-S board is doing a study to come up with a more suitable agency  name. 
Strittmater says a decision could be made by the end of March.
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